
Project Review Advisory Committee- Crellin/Morris 

8/16/2021 Meeting Minutes 

Submitted by Jodie Russell  

 

Attendance 
Present: Matthew Wood, John Wapner, Judi Matthews, David Levow, Beth Ann Rippel, Abi 

Mesick, Jodie Russell, Mike Chudy, Dean West 

 

 

 Reviewed Andrew Howard, Esq responses to the questions submitted. 

o Matthew Wood is to meet with a Bonding Specialist- Joe Scott and send a 

summary of the meeting to the committee after. 

 Finance Committee- reviewed the income/expenses for 2019, the Morris programming 

and the expanded programs the Morris could offer. Discussed a community survey to 

gage what types of programs would work best.  

 There was discussion in regards to residents who live within as well as out of Town of 

Chatham boundaries and how the Morris may charge for the services and programs 

provided.  

 There was discussion if there are any deed restrictions on how the use of the building 

may be used.  

 Reviewed the Coxsackie YMCA demographic community, would like to see what the 

Town of Coxsackie offers.  

 

Next Meeting 

- Monday August 30th – 6:30 PM at the Crellin Park Pavilion  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


